
Principal’s Update 

Term 1 Week 5 

26th February, 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Pastoral Care Team / Cheese and Chat Meeting 

Our first Pastoral Care Team / Cheese and Chat Meeting is being held on Tuesday 5th March at 2pm. 
Everyone is welcome. 
 
Contact Details 

Home school communication is really important and much of this happens via email. Can you please 
let us know if any of your contact details have changed including your email address, home address 
and phone numbers? 
 

Fruit Break and Water 

Fruit break continues to be an important part of our day. During the morning session the children 
bring in fresh fruit or vegetables only, to eat. We ask that fruit/veg be peeled and/or cut up, 
particularly if your child is in Years K, 1 or 2 or the fruit is juicy. All children should also have a water 
bottle that they can take into the classrooms to keep themselves hydrated, particularly in this 
warmer weather. 
 

School Uniforms 

The students at St Cecilia’s look really lovely and smart in their uniforms. We do have a strict uniform 
policy and we ask all students to dress in the full school uniform. We do understand that there are times 
when this is not possible. If this is the case can you please ensure your child has a note explaining why 
they are not in the correct uniform and when they will be. Thank you for your support in this. 
 

Bunnings BBQ 

To fundraise for the Year 6 Graduation the Year 6 parents will be running a Bunnings BBQ on Sunday 
24th March. It would be appreciated if you could encourage family and friends to come along and 
buy a sausage to support the students. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Yvette Owens 
PRINCIPAL 
 
 


